
                                                      MARC Minutes August 4th 2022

Lee KC8ITI brought the meeting to order at 7:35 pm with 12 members in person and on-line.  A sign-in
sheet was passed around and introductions were made.  
The meeting minutes are posted on the club web page. If you have any corrections or additions that 
need to be made please bring them to the attention of the club secretary. 

The meeting began with a vintage video made in the 70’s by the ARRL to promote amateur radio. 

EC/RO Report-Jack K8GTG- Jack went with other officials from Midland county to Barry County on a
field trip to learn more about Broadband and Internet services in that county.  Other topics included 
Midlands 2020 flood and volunteerism.  A big thanks to all hams who volunteer their time from Barry 
County.  

No John W8QN- No Treasurer’s report. 

School Club Report-Lee KC8ITI School Club- High School Club is on track to start up with the new 
school year,

Repeater status- Lee KC8ITI- Del WB8FYR reports that the repeater Edenville contract is signed and 
good for next five years.  Equipment for the M-20 repeater site is on back order.  

SOS Dirty Dog Run-  Lee KC8ITI-  Max KE8DON has stepped up to chair this event to complete a 
requirement for AUXCOMM training.  A sign-up sheet is being passed around to help with this 
worthwhile cause.  

Club Elections- Please don’t forget club elections are coming up at the September meeting,  Please 
consider voluntering a little of your time each month to fill one of these positions for the year. 

NET Controls: 8/11/2022 Lee KC8ITI
8/18/2022 John W8QN
8/25/2022 Paul K8PLM

Saginaw Club Mike KD8HMM- Mike’s report included a Night Out event in Saginaw that showcased 
first responders and a blackhawk helicopter.  Also some upcoming events in the Saginaw Club. 

A motion was made by Jack K8GTG to adjourn.
Seconded by Mike KD8HMM
The meeting ended at 8;15 pm.  

Respectfully submitted 
by Linda KC8MUD 
Club Secretary 


